Gerald Nedrich

St. Nicholas of Myra Byzantine Catholic Church Mr. Gerald Nedrich 1191 Second Street Nanty Glo, PA 15943 USA

April 21, 2015

Jeffery A. Crook National Sales Manager P.O. Box 936 Lancaster, Ohio 43130

Dear Mr. Crook,

In response to your letter of April 6, 2015, please see the following comments.

It is once again a pleasure to hear the bells ringing at St. Nicholas of Myra Byzantine Catholic Church. This was made possible by the excellent services we received from your company.

Starting with Mr. Christopher Duffy, who I believe went above and beyond with all of his help, courtesy, and time responses.

The price of your system was very competitive and within our financial means.

Your bell system fit's our needs completely.

Once again, thank you for everything.

Sincerely,

Gerald Nedrich
Chair person of the Bell Committee